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Announcement 

Welcome back to Bakhita Mountain Home’s newest 
newsletter! Our newsletter will be a monthly 

publication that will be available on our website, 
social media, and through e-mail. Our newsletter 
will be loaded with up to the date information on 

everything Bakhita Mountain Home! 

If you would like to see anything or have 
suggestions for our newsletter, please contact us at 

Jason@bakhitamountainhome.org 
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What is new at Bakhita 
Mountain Home? 

Bakhita experienced significant transitions in 2024, 
propelling the organization to new heights. We welcomed 
Charlotte Blake as our new full-time case manager and 
Jason Frazier as our new Executive Director. It's hard to 
believe that both have been with BMH for a year now, 
and they are incredibly proud of the progress made to 
support the survivors we serve. 

Some of the highlights from the past year include the 
establishment of numerous new community partnerships, 
the implementation of a new case management system to 
track all services provided to our residents, and an 
increase in the number of survivors served, not only in 
Colorado but across the country. And there's so much 
more to come! 

 

 

 

We have been busy and are excited to announce that we 
will soon be releasing our schedule of events for 2025. 

Stay tuned as we have some exciting news on the 
announcement of three new events! 2025 is going to be a 

fun year! 

 

“Bakhita 
Mountain Home 
has been a hope 

and inspiration in 
my life” 

 Board of Directors Day 

 

BMH Board of Directors will be meeting on 
April 4th, 2025, to have an incredible day of 

planning and discussions on the current 
state of BMH and discussions of the future 

and growth of the organization. 

We have been incredibly blessed to have 
received support from the El Pomar 

Foundation who have graciously donated 
space for our all-day meetings at the 

historic Penrose House. 
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 A Little About Greg 

Greg Andersen was a math teacher at Rampart High School in 
Academy School District 20 for 38 years where he served on 
numerous school and district committees. He helped create and 
coordinate the annual Bald for Bucks Program to benefit the 
Leukemia and Lymphoma Society and local families. After 17 
years, Bald for Bucks has donated more than $680,000 to LLS 
and more than $25,000 to local families with a child battling 
cancer. During his tenure as a teacher, he was honored with the 
2006 Colorado Wal-Mart Teacher of the Year and the 2006 
Academy District 20 Secondary Educator of the Year.  

He is published in Best Practices for 
Teaching reading. Greg earned his Bachelors degree in 
Mathematics at Carroll College and his Masters in Teaching 
from Grand Canyon University. He loves to hike and mountain 
bike with his wife of 40 years, Angela, and spending time with 
his two daughters and grand daughter.  

Welcome Greg Anderson 

BMH welcomed it’s newest Board of Directors member 
Greg Andersen and we are certainly lucky to have him.  

 

  

 

 

• Don’t forget to visit our friends at 
Balance Chiropractic for February’s 
Share the Love Charity Event. $50 
from each new examination comes 
back to BMH.  What better time is 
there to focus on your health while 
supporting an incredible cause?  

 

• Visit our new and improved website 
www.bakhitamountainhome.org for 
incredible information and updates 
throughout the year.  
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